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Next meeting:  Wednesday, December 9th- Center Town Hall – 7:30 pm  

November 11th, Meeting Minutes 

Call to Order – 7:38PM by President Mike Merbach 

I. Announcements  

        Introductions and welcoming of new members.    

        April Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved”  

        Treasurers’ Report – was read and “Marked and Filed for Audit” 

II. Discussion  

President Report 
-Thank you to all everyone who helped to make the Annual Sportsman’s Raffle a very pleasant and successful 
event. 
- Outagamie County has given ACSR a current list of all our landowners.  
- Introduction of the possibility of renting a building to work on/hold/store the Groomer.   

  County Alliance Report 

Maps will be distributed at the December meeting. 

FUN-draising Report 

- October 20th, 2020- Raffle at The Office provided a safe and fun environment for all who attended.  It was a Sold 

Out event! All 600 tickets-Gone!  There were also 4 walk-ins at the door that evening. 

Profit for the Raffle -$10,846.49 -Nice job Everyone! 😊 

- The Raffle Committee will meet in January 2021-Date to be Determined. If interested in helping out, please let 

Lisa Merbach know. Everyone is welcome! 

 Trail Update- 

- Tractor will be available for pick from Service Motors next week. 

- December 5th -Fall Work Date. This is the day to finish any signage that is not done.  

- East side of the trail is done. 

- Trail Issues- Trail needs to be rerouted by the Kountry Bar. Greg Stingle and Jerry Ebben are handling this 

reroute and getting permission slips from landowners. Thank you 

- Wrightstown Bridge- Andy Vickman from the Utilities needs to be contacted about leaving some snow on the 

south side of the bridge for the snowmobiles 

-  Easements forms have been updated. Contact David Gaskill for the forms. 

Old Business  

      MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

***Starting January 2021-Meeting will be held at Maloney’s-N1994 Maloney Rd, Kaukauna 

  TIME- 7:00PM Second TUESDAY of the MONTH 

  January 12th  

  February 9th 

  March 9th 

  April 13th 

http://www.applecreeksnowryders.org/


 

-The Track Pods we own were discussed and the Black Creek Club and another interested party have decided not to 

purchase them. The Tracks Will be listed For Sale. 

-Instructor Training- Nick Lanser contacted Kim from the DNR. She will hold a Snowmobile Instructor class for our club if 

anyone is interested in becoming a snowmobile instructor. Please let me know. 

 

New Business 

- Possible reroute by Y Go By 

III. Roundtable  

-  Meeting was adjourned at 8:46 pm--- See you December 9th!! 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 

*****Sportsman Raffle Leftovers****** 

There was ½ Barrel of Refreshments that was not used/tapped 

at the Raffle. 

The Beverage will be open for Consumption on December 5th- 

Trail day after the work has been completed. 

At The Office-unsure of exact time but more than likely 3:00pm 

or later. 

Everyone Welcome! 

 

 

 


